
From: Michael Behrendt
To: Karen Edwards
Subject: solar ordinance comment
Date: Monday, April 30, 2018 5:33:34 PM

Karen,
Please include the email below from Judith Spang.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us
 

 

From: Judith Spang [] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 5:09 PM
To: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Fwd: RSA re solar
 
 
Begin forwarded message:
 
From: Judith Spang <judith@kestrelnet.net>

This is a quote from Cordell Johnston, attorney for the NH Municipal
Association about RSA 672:1:

 
The statute you cited is pretty general and subjective--clearly, it does
leave room for the town to regulate solar arrays, as long as it does not
do so unreasonably. There are no hard rules on what is and is not
allowed--only a test of reasonableness.
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